
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
Thursday 25th April Be Kind to your Mind Day 

Monday 6th May  May Day Bank Holiday  

Monday 13th May  Parent/carer workshop – Phonics  

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st 
May  

Half term  

Monday 3rd June Pupils return to school 
 

Be Kind to Your Mind 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Thursday 25th April, we will be holding a special themed day in school to celebrate our physical, 

mental and emotional well-being. Teachers will be planning lots of exciting activities based around 

the different areas of the school curriculum that will enhance the well-being of all pupils. Some of 

these activities will be linked to exercise and physical development, such as yoga or sports, so we 

ask that children come to school in their comfy clothes.   We will, however, be sharing photos 

through Evidence for Learning and a summary of the day in home school diaries.  

 
 

Vision and Values 
Our school vision is our shared aim for what we are all working towards in our school. 

 

As a whole-school community, we are revisiting and updating our school vision and values to make 

sure it is still relevant to our shared aims. 

 

Please help us to make sure that you are represented in our school vision by completing the survey 

which can be found here: https://forms.office.com/e/H0YZsgZGAJ by Wednesday 1st May. 
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a) Child Accident Prevention Trust – 

Education Resources 
Link: Free educational resources | Child 
Accident Prevention Trust (capt.org.uk) 

 

a) The Royal Society for the 
Prevention of Accidents (RoSPA) 

 
Following a sad case of strangulation 
following entanglement with an electrical 
cord, RoSPA have updated the bedtime 
section of their Keeping Kids Safe Hub. 
The NCMD and RoSPA would like to 
thank the CDOP that raised this case to 
our attention, and we'd like to highlight 
this useful resource for parents and 
professionals seeking guidance across 
a range of aspects of life with babies 
and children. 
 
Link: Bedtime - RoSPA and Keeping 
Kids Safe - RoSPA 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/H0YZsgZGAJ
https://capt.org.uk/resource-centre/
https://capt.org.uk/resource-centre/
https://ncmd.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e561b2f80953e7c9e5d18b2d0&id=984209e56d&e=a97498ab01
https://ncmd.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e561b2f80953e7c9e5d18b2d0&id=984209e56d&e=a97498ab01
https://ncmd.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e561b2f80953e7c9e5d18b2d0&id=598b65b164&e=a97498ab01
https://www.rospa.com/resources/hubs/keeping-kids-safe-(1)/bedtime
https://www.rospa.com/resources/information-hubs/keeping-kids-safe
https://www.rospa.com/resources/information-hubs/keeping-kids-safe


Tesco - Community Grant 
 

Don’t miss this opportunity to make a difference! 
 
As part of the Tesco community grant scheme The Orchard can receive a grant which will go 
towards the purchase of new physical development resources.  From now until the beginning of 
June we need your help.   
 
All you have to do is ask for blue tokens when shopping in the Tesco stores listed below and place 
it in the container for The Orchard.   With your support, we can secure funding for physical 
development and continue to make a positive impact.  So, let’s work together and make this 
happen!  Please spread the word to your families and friends. 
 

• Dudley Road – Halesowen Express 

• Stourbridge Road – Halesowen Express 

• Hasbury – Halesowen Express 

• Cradley Heath Extra 

• Rowley Regis – Birmingham Express 
 

 

 

 

 

 


